Hi All,
Attached is an updated draft version of the CA IOU comment letter on the PTSD for Residential Furnace Fans. I made the following revisions to the document upon email exchange from Robert Davis, and in comparing our letter to the draft letter by ACEEE:

1. Point #2: I updated supporting evidence associated with our recommendation that DOE should consider including the indoor unit of split system CAC/HP products within the scope of the rulemaking by explicitly citing references to DOE’s test procedure for CAC/HP, as well as field studies presented in the PTSD to bolster our recommendation.
1. Point #5: In our recommendation to support inclusion of constant circulation mode, I updated supporting evidence to reflect the residential T24 specifications related to mechanical ventilation (as opposed to the commercial specs, which I had originally cited, which aren’t applicable since these are residential products). Thanks Robert for pointing this out!

I’m still waiting to hear back from Brian and Marshall with respect to proposed edits, comments, and/or concerns.

Thanks,
Amanda
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